
1st November 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

World Challenge - eSwatini 2025

Thank you to everyone who joined the Zoom meeting about our 2025 expedition to eSwatini before half term; it

was fantastic to see you there.

The applications for the trip are now open, so please sign up for eSwatini 2025 here. The deadline for applications

is Friday 3rd November 2023.

If you were unable to join the Zoom meeting yesterday, you can find the recording here. You can sign up and find

out about the expedition on our trip webpage.

With best wishes,

Mrs Chandler

Head of Year 9

World Challenge Lead

Teacher of Geography
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https://weareworldchallenge.com/trips/e5kpfwy/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rLkmapuTDYE
https://weareworldchallenge.com/trips/e5kpfwy/

